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To: Melanie Barton, Education Oversigiaf Committee
From: Dr. Dan Wuori, Deputy Director
Date: June9, 2014

RE: 4K Data Request

| am writing as follow up to my telephone message of June 4, 2014 to provide an update on the status of
the CDEPP 4K data recently requested by the EOC and to confirm that First Steps will require a short
extension to ensure the provision of full and accurate data.

Working in collaboration with the SC Department of Education, First Steps received a partial set of 2013-
14 student unique ID numbers from the Department on June 4, 2014, along with notice that provision of
numbers assigned in 2009-2010 would require an additional data submission for match. We are currently
working with the SCDE to:

¢ Ensure the assignment of SUNS numbers to 2013-2014 students for whom the Department
requires additional data to ensure a correct match.
o Match student data to SUNS numbers originally assigned during the 2009-2010 school year.

We regret the unforeseen delays in this process, but are working diligently to ensure timely submission to
the Education Oversight Committee. It is my hope that we will be able to provide this data no later than
July 1, 2014.
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